
 

SHIRE OF WILLIAMS  
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION : PROPOSED NATURE BASED PARK AND CHALETS  

LOT 3644 (No 56) REDMAN ROAD, WILLIAMS  
 
The Shire has received an application proposing a nature based park and chalets on the 
abovementioned lot.   
 
The application proposes: 
 

-  20 nature based sites for self-contained caravans; 
- 3 tiny homes on wheels; 
- 2 glamping tents; and a 
- Camp kitchen.   

 
Prior to determining this application, the Shire invites the public to make comment on the 
proposal.  The plans and supporting documents (such as the Management Plan, Bushfire 
Management Plan, Bushfire Emergency Evacuation Plan and Waste Water Management 
Proposal) can be viewed at the Shire of Williams, 9 Brooking Street, Williams during office 
hours or on the Shire website.   
 
Should you wish to make a submission on the proposal, your comments (in writing) will need 
to be lodged within 28 days by Monday 15 April 2024.    
 
Any submissions lodged to the Shire will become public, and may be summarised in an 
agenda report to Council.   
 
If no comments are received by the closure date, it will be assumed that you have no comment 
you wish to make and the application will be assessed and determined on its merits and 
without any further consultation.   
 
Should you have any queries relating to the proposed application, please do not hesitate to 
contact the Shire.  
 
 
 

 
__________________________________ 
Peter Stubbs  
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER  
 
Date: 6 March 2024 


